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To expedite transactions with PhilHealth, all members from the
government and private sectors and their respective employers, as

well as Individually Paying Members (IPMs) and
Non-Paying Members (NPMs) should use their PhilHealth

Identification Numbers or PINs.

Employers who have not obtained their PhilHealth Employer Numbers
(PENs) yet are advised to register with any of PhilHealth’s offices

nationwide while employees who have not been issued
their PINs must coordinate with their employers

to facilitate the issuance of their PINs.

Retirees and pensioners from the government and
private sectors who are now considered Non-Paying Members

are encouraged to formally enlist with PhilHealth
for the issuance of their ID cards.

Members who already have their respective PINs
but continue to use incorrect numbers in transacting with

PhilHealth are enjoined to coordinate with our PhilHealth Members’
Assistance Center (PMAC) at 637-7680 and 637-6449 (NCR)
and with any of our Regional and Service Offices nationwide

to ask about their PINs/PENs.


